Minutes of the Western Michigan Region - Porsche Club of America
Monthly Meeting

July 12, 2004 - Arnie called the meeting to order at 7:03PM at East
Imports. Members present were: Arnie Axelrod, Candis Collick, Brenda
Hildon, Kurt Wirth, Renwick Brutus, Craig Ackerman, Rick Riley, Doug
Tepper, Eric & Lina Spross

Minutes: The June minutes were approved.
Treasurer: The Treasurer’s report was approved.

Webmaster: Arnie reported a new address for our site: http://wmi.pca.org/
Kurt mentioned that he will be contacting Michael regarding the online
registration forms for Grattan — he would like to see a one page form vs. the
two page form that is currently available.

Membership/Advertising: Eric Spross reported 6 new members. The
membership applications have been redesigned.

UBER: Candis will be submitting the Uber to the printer Friday so that she
can include pictures from the Gilmore event in the August Uber Alles.

Insurance: Kurt mailed the insurance forms to Larry for the Gilmore event.

IROC: Doug reported that there were 25 participants in the June IROC.
Results ar e posted on the Website and will also be posted in the next Uber.
The next IROC event will be July 25th @ Spartan Speedway. Doug also
mentioned that he will no longer be the IROC rep. , therefore we will be
looking for someone to fill the position. We also need to find a new storage
area for our cones if we will no longer hold an IROC at the Grand Rapids
Auto Auction.

Activities: No report

President’s Report: Arnie is working on putting the 2005 Nominating
Committee in place.

Dennis Moore emailed Arnie regarding a request for proxy for regional
representatives. Arnie expressed his concerns to Dennis regarding the
revokation of the Germany Charter. Arnie has also received numerous
emails regarding the Porsche Club charter in Germany.

Arnie suggested Kent ISD (automotive vocational education) as a charity



that we could consider donating to in the future (i.e. at the Gratten Drivers
Ed). The issue will be voted on at the November Planning Meeting.

Old Business: Gilmore Dinner Drive: 92 people have RSVP’d for the event.
Grattan: 25 participants are signed up. The Headquater Hotel will be The
Radisson on N. Ann St/US 131. A discounted rate will be available. More info

to be posted on the Web and in the Uber.

Shoreline Dinner Drive: 8-9 people enjoyed a nice dinner and drive inspite
of poor weather.

Enthusiast Points: Frank needs points information from the following
events: Spring Up to Traverse City, and the Alan Christian Open House.

New Business:

Porsche Picnic: August 14th @ the home of Eric & Lina Spross in Lowell.
Info on the Website and in the Uber.

Pig Roast: There will be a Pig Roast at the Grattan Drivers Ed. Event in
September. Details to follow in the Uber

Open Forum: The 3rd Annual Renwick Reggae Party will be held August
21st @ 4:00.

Renwick will be checking into the possibility of getting long sleeved t-shirts
for the Grattan DE participants.

Arnie mentioned that there will be a car show in Holland benefiting the
American Cancer Society July 31st from 10:00-4:00. $10 per family (up to 4
persons)

Meeting adjourned at 7:55PM

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon



